Exhibit B
Letters of Support

May 9, 2022

Mayor Aftab Pureyal
City Manager John Curp

Members of City Council
City Hall, 801 Plum Street
Cincinnati, OH 45202

Re: Parking Overlay for Mt. Washington
Dear City of Cincinnati,

Mt. Washington Community Council supports establishing an Urban
Parking Overlay in the Mt. Washington business district.

Easing current parking requirements will be a benefit to our existing
businesses as well as allow us to attract new businesses to our
Neighborhood Business District and to be competitive with other
neighborhoods.

We also believe this will encourage more neighbors to bike and walk to our
NBD which aligns with our primary goals for the NBD and supports our
Neighborhood Comprehensive Plan.

Sincerely,

Flissa Pogue

Elissa Pogue
President, Mt. Washington Community Council

Letter of Support from Mt. Washington’s Community Council




MT. WASHINGTON COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION (MWCDC)

May 9, 2022

Mayor Aftab Pursval

Members of Cincinnati City Council
John Curp, City Manager of Cincinnati
801 Plum Street, | Cincinnati, OH 45202

re: Urban Parking Overlay, Mt. Washington
To Gity Leadership,

Mz Washingten Community Developmeant Corporation gincarsly
supports establishing an Urban Parking Overlay District in the Mt

MWCDC ¥Washington busineas diatrict.

513-232-08373

mwedcinfo@gmail.cam Az we work attract new and varied businesaass to our Neighborhood
' Business District (NBD), we are consiatantly asked about parking

8508 Ambar Avenue availablity. While we ara fortunate to have significant free and pub-

lic parking in our NBD, removing the barriara creatad by soms of the
parking restrictions will make all of our commercial properties more
competitve and attractive.

Cincinnati, 0%
45z30-2817

We also belisve thia will encourage more neighbara to bike and
walk to our NBD which aligns with our primary goals for the NED
and supports our Neighborhood Comprehenszive Plan.

We have prazsntad and discussed this with our Community Council,

business association and various business owners in our NBD and
have their enthusiastic support.

Sincarsly,

Wendy O Teal

Wendy L. O'Neal
President, Mt. Washinton CDC

Letter of Support from Mt. Washington’s Community Development Corporation




MT WASHINGTON

COMMUNITY URBAN REDEVELOPEMENT CORPORATION
%229 BEECHMONT AVE, CINCINNATL OH 43230

MWCURC.ORG

May 9, 2022

Mayor Aftab Pureval

Members of Cincinnati City Council
John Curp, City Manager of Cincinnati
801 Plum Street, | Cincinnati, OH 45202

Cincinnati Mayer Pureval, Members of City Council and Manager Curp,

Mt. Washington Community Urban Redevelopment Corporation supports an Urban
Parking Overlay in our business district.

Easing current parking requirements will be a benefit to our existing businesses as well
as allow us to attract new businesses to our Neighborhood Business District (NBD)
and allow Mt. Washington to be competitive with other neighborhoods.

We also believe this will encourage more neighbors to bike and walk to our NBD which
aligns with our primary goals for the NBD and supports our Neighborhood
Comprehensive Plan.

Sincerely,
Jack Vilardo

Jack Vilardo
President MWCURC

Letter of Support from Mt. Washington’s Community Urban Redevelopment Corporation
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